
 

 

 

This message is being sent on behalf of Partners Community Health. 

 

May 16, 2022 

  

Subject: Speakman Long-Term Care Home – Paid Parking Update  

  

Dear residents, 

  

My name is Tess Romain, President of Partners Community Health (PCH) – 

the organization that will be operating the new long-term care homes on 2180 

Speakman Drive in Mississauga. I am writing to introduce myself and share an 

update on a recent decision related to parking at the long-term care homes. 

  

Working closely with Trillium Health Partners (THP) and EllisDon (ED), I know 

the community has raised concerns about paid parking at the long-term care 

homes and the impact this may have on neighbouring streets. This was also a 

topic of discussion at the recent town hall in April 2022. 

  

Paid parking is a source of revenue for many health care organizations as it 

generates funds to reinvest into patient or resident care. The option for paid 

parking at the Speakman Drive long-term care homes was built into the 

development plans. 

  

As a community partner, we value your feedback. In preparation for our 2023 



opening, PCH has completed a parking assessment. The results of this 

assessment, which included review of other long term care homes’ practices, 

impact on revenues, community and staff feedback, has resulted in the 

decision not to implement paid parking for staff and visitors at 2180 

Speakman Drive at this time. 

  

Upon completion of the long term care homes, there will be over 300 parking 

spots – which far exceeds the City of Mississauga parking requirements. 

  

We are also aware of the feedback regarding the gate access at Fowler Lane. 

As we have made the decision not to implement paid parking, we plan to leave 

the gate unlocked. Once the LTC homes have opened, we will monitor any 

concerns. 

  

Thank you for sharing your feedback as we arrived at this decision. We, at 

PCH, look forward to working closely with you as part of your community. 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Tess Romain 

President, Partners Community Health 

  

Partners Community Health 

  

Partners Community Health (PCH) is a not-for-profit, charitable organization 

that is focused on bringing health care services together around the needs of 

people living in Mississauga and West Toronto. On April 1st, 2022, PCH began 

operating Camilla Care long-term care home at 2250 Hurontario Street. PCH 

will operate the new long-term care homes on Speakman Drive in partnership 



 

with Trillium Health Partners (THP) and the Ontario government. You can learn 

more about PCH, our leadership team, and our commitment to the Mississauga 

community on our website: partnerscommunityhealth.ca. 

  

True to our name, PCH is dedicated to working in partnership with the 

Mississauga community to deliver an integrated system of care that puts people 

first. We will be communicating directly with the community regularly to ensure 

transparency and maintain strong community partnerships. 

  

Questions? 

As always, we welcome all of your questions and comments, and are 

committed to working together. Please email questions or concerns to 

info@partnerscommunityhealth.ca and we will respond as soon as possible. 

  

cc. 

Shawn Kerr, Vice President, Corporate Strategy and Communications, Trillium 

Health Partners 

Pat Mullin, Ward 2 Councillor, City of Mississauga 
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